Year 2

Summer Term 2


 
This half term, Year Two will be learning about the

following topics:

	English
	This half term we will be reading a range of fiction & non-fiction texts linked to Science and Geography. The children will be writing their own information texts, stories and poems linked to their reading. We will be consolidating the use of different punctuation and conjunctions within sentences. We will be practising adding detail and description to our writing. 

	Maths
	This half term we will be exploring money further including finding totals & giving change. We will be consolidating our calculation methods and using all four operations to solve real life word problems. We will be thinking about data handling and different ways of presenting information. We will also be exploring fractions & consolidating telling the time. 

	Science
	This half term we will be finding out about living things in our local environment and classifying living things according to their characteristics. We will also be exploring habitats and investigating food chains. 

	Geography
	This half term we will be finding out about the seaside town of Southport. We will be creating maps of Southport, finding out why people visit there and comparing & contrasting it to our locality.

	ICT
	Questions and answers.  Children will using branching databases to answer questions and creating their own branching databases. They will be also be presenting data in different ways and carrying out research linked to other subjects. 

	Art
	This half term we will be working with collage and textiles, exploring an underwater theme. We will also be making clay models.

	P.E.
	Outdoor games – Rounders, Kwik Cricket & Athletics

	Music
	What’s the Score?  Children will be using instruments and symbols to compose their own pieces of music.

	R.E.
	We will be finding out about the Jewish faith including the Torah and the Synagogue. We will also be having a visitor from the League of Jewish Women.

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	This term we will be focusing on changes. We will also be thinking about developing & maintaining good relationships with each other and developing our co-operation skills. 

	French
	This half term we will be exploring the language of pets and the family. We will also be writing fact files about ourselves.    


Homework and spellings will continue as before. 
PE will continue to be on Mondays & Wednesdays. 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

Miss Shaw
Well Green Primary School











